
                                                                                         

February 2nd, 2022 

To: Mayor and City Council 

From: Chief Antoine 

Re: New officer hire 

 

Dear Mayor and City Council Members, 

 

As you are aware, the Police Department has been conducting a hiring process since November 1, 2022.  

We have narrowed the field of candidates down to one individual.  I have one more important item I 

want to finish before naming that individual.  I am hoping to bring this hiring process to a close at the 

February 7th, 2022 council meeting.  I will have a new memorandum for your review before the city 

council meeting on February 7th, 2022.  

 

Sincerely, 

Chief Josh Antoine      

 

 

 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Joshua Antoine, Chief of Police 

Spring Lake Park Police Department 
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